May 23, 2016

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing & Derek Wenning,

Though I have enjoyed the past 9 years at Celina City Schools, I have decided to make a change in my career. I have recently accepted another teaching position with another school district. This decision was quite hard, but I decided that my career has taken me in a different direction. I feel it is time to move onto new opportunities and challenges. Therefore, this is my letter of resignation. This resignation will be contingent on Coldwater Exempted Village Schools Board approval at their June meeting.

Thank you for all the support and various leadership opportunities that Celina City Schools has offered me. Please let me know what other information you will need from me. Thank you again for the opportunity to work at Celina City Schools.

Sincerely,

My March

Amy Mescher